
 

 

The Links, Inc ● Tacoma (WA) Chapter ● President’s Report ● March 2023 

My dear Sisters, 

Thanks to all for responding to the call to action. First, 100% completion of the Ethics Workshop. Then, 
approval of the budget. Warm hearts and care for our Link Sisters who are grieving the loss of a loved one. And 
compassion for children and families who have unmet basic needs. 

Please accept my warmest thanks for your time, assistance, and generosity. 

     

 
Chapter Goal in Action: Linking the Community to a Brighter Future 

 
Prayer Request. 
Alumna Link Stine Armstrong, Platinum Link Mary Green, Link Kirsten Brunson, Link Victoria Fletcher, Link 
Kasaundra Moody, Alumna Link Denise Robinson, Link Stephanie Tisby, Link Stephanie Croom Williams. 
 
Committees. 
All committees should be meeting and presenting informational and action items to the chapter.  
 
Program Planning and Strategic Planning. 
Our current work centers on providing deep support to local agencies. I believe we are ready to design and 
implement an integrated (3 facets) or umbrella (five facets and all members) program like strengthening the 
graduation rates of Black students attending at a local community college or implementing a Speech and 
Debate team - as examples.  
 
The goal is to work on programs that best meet our community needs; will yield greater, measurable impact; 
and foster increased collaboration and bonds of friendship. Please review the “Elevating Our Impactful Service 
National Programs Guide” and prepare to share ideas and volunteer personal talent at the March meeting. We 
will discuss this again in April and begin planning in May and June. Let’s keep it moving! 

 

In friendship, Link Mentha 


